
 

 

Public’s Help Needed to Locate Missing Endangered Woman 

November 1, 2018 

 

On Monday, October 15, 2018, a concerned family member contacted the Washington County Sheriff’s 

Office regarding a relative who had not been seen for about a month. Detectives were assigned to 

investigate and are asking for the public’s help to locate her. 

The missing person is being identified as 36-year-old Roxanne 

Slayton. She suffers from medical issues and is not believed to have 

access to her critical medications. 

Ms. Slayton is 5’6” tall and weighs approximately 180 lbs. She has 

black hair and brown eyes.  

Her last known address was at the Riverwood Heights Apartments, located at 12070 Southwest Fischer 

Road, near King City. She also has ties to King County, Washington.  

Detectives would like to hear from anyone who has seen or talked to Ms. Slayton in the past month. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Washington County Sheriff’s Office at (503) 846-2700. 

 

 


